
 

 
CITY OF TUALATIN 

Staff Report 
 
 
 

TO:    Honorable Mayor and Members of the City Council 

THROUGH:    Sherilyn Lombos, City Manager 

FROM:    Ross Hoover, Parks and Recreation Director 
    Kyla Cesca, Office Manager 
 
DATE:    June 22, 2020 
 

SUBJECT: 
National Pollinator Week Proclamation 
 
EXECUTIVE SUMMARY:  
The City of Tualatin is a certified Bee City USA affiliate and committed to Raise Awareness, 
Enhance Habitats and Celebrate Achievements. The National Pollinator Week Proclamation is part 
of our goal to make a difference in reversing the threat currently facing native pollinators.  
 

ATTACHMENTS: 

Proclamation 


